
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

22nd September 2023 

 

Dear Parent 

 

You will be aware from our school calendar that our Senior School Annual Presentation of 

Certificates and Awards will be held on Thursday 28th September at 1.15pm. 

 

In order to facilitate organisation of this school event and to accommodate visitors and guests 

onto the school site, school will close early at 12.35pm for all students in Years 8-11. 

 

School buses will arrive on site at 12.35pm to transport students home, and a grab and go 

lunch will be available for all students to collect before they leave the school premises.   Year 

8 lunch will be as normal at 11.55 am. 

 

Can I also take this opportunity to remind you that Friday 29th September is a Staff Training 

Day and therefore school will be closed to all students. 

 

School will reopen on Monday 2nd October at 8.45 am. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 
 

P Stuart 

Principal 


